
EX111. REVIEW OF CAR PARKING CHARGES

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services
presenting a review of parking charges in Falkirk together with proposals to introduce
multiple purchase permits.

The report summarised the pricing structure applied to car parks in the Council area
together with the location and structure for each of the 8 pay and display car parks in
Falkirk.  It was proposed to amend the pricing structure for the West Bridge Street car
park from tier 1 to tier 2 i.e. from short stay to short stay/long stay.  The report
summarised the rationale for this proposal together with the anticipated benefits.

The report also provided an overview of a trial to introduce multiple annual parking
permits and proposed that a multiple purchase permit scheme is introduced for long
stay car parks.

Decision

The Executive agreed to:-

(1)  formalise the multi purchase permit scheme as set out in paragraph 8.2 of
the report for the Council’s long stay car parks; and

(2)  change the tariff structure at West Bridge Street car park to a tier 2 short
stay/long stay car park.


